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Christmas A.D. 2010 
 

On behalf of the Polish Catholic Mission 

we would like to offer our warm wishes 

for the holidays and new year. 

May this Christmas be for you 

a time of deep reflection on  

the mystery of the Word of God Incarnate. 

Let the Lord Jesus, 

Infinite and Incomprehensible fruit 

of God's love for man, 

fill your hearts with peace, happiness and love. 

May the New Year of 2011 

be better than last year, 

filled with 

God's grace and blessings. 

  

    These wishes from the hearts of: 

Father Kazimierz Abrahamczyk S.V.D. 

Father Krzysztof Rusin 

Father Jacek Kowal 

 

Hymns for Christmas Eve                                      Hymns for Christmas Day: 
(# in Abba Ojcze) 

        #321 -  Pójdźmy wszyscy do stajenki 
#341 – Wśród nocnej ciszy 

#290 – Dzisiaj w Betlejem 

#315  - Ogwiazdo Betlejemska 

#280 – Cicha noc 

#276 – Bóg się rodzi 

#322 -  Przybieżeli do Betlejem (additional) 

 

#312- Nie było miejsca dla Ciebie 

#336 – W żłobie leży  

#322 – Przybieżeli do Betlejem 

Second Collection 

# - 292 Gdy się Chrystus rodzi 

# - 272 Anioł Pasterzom mówił (additional) 

 

Christmas Day – Second collection is for the retired priests (Villa Vianney). 
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Christmas Day Mass 1:00 p.m. 

On Christmas Day, Holy Mass will be held, the 25
th
 of December (Saturday), at 1:00 

p.m., at St. Ann church on Stage Rd. in Bartlett (St. John Chapel).  The second collection 

that day will be to help the retired priests of our diocese in Memphis.  After Holy Mass, 

we invite everyone to the reception hall under the chapel for cake and coffee as well as 

breaking the traditional wafer- “Opłatek”.  We cordially invite you to participate as well 

as bringing from home baked goods for the reception table. 

 

 

 

 

Church fair at St. John Church  – December 26 (Sunday)    

Father Kazimierz cordially invites everyone to participate in the Polish-American Holy Mass 

on Sunday, December 26, 12 noon, at St. John Church (Lamar Ave.).  Fr. Kazimierz invites 

everyone immediately after Holy Mass to the celebration at St. John's, during which there will 

be a small wine tasting event.   We ask you to bring cakes, cookies or fruit for the reception 

table.  Cordially we invite you! 

Holy Mass for New Year's  – January 8 (Saturday)  

First Polish Holy Mass of the New Year 2011 – we cordially invite everyone to participate on 

Saturday, January 8 at 6:30 p.m. at St. John Church (Lamar Ave.).   Immediately after Mass ( St. 

Jude Hall) we invite everyone for coffee and cake and also a sing-along of our beautiful Christmas 

carols.  We ask that you bring a cake, dessert or some fruit to the sing-along for the 

dessert table.  Cordially we invite you !!!! 

Traditional "Caroling" that is, Pastoral Visit 

Anyone who would like to open the doors of their home and invite our priests for the traditional Christmas 

time visits, we ask that you make telephone arrangements directly with Father Kasimierz, Father Krzysztof or 

Father Jacek.  Their telephone numbers can be found at the top of this bulletin.  

40th Anniversary of the Diocese of Memphis 

Father Kazimierz invites all Polish people to participate in the Holy Mass that will be celebrated by Bishop J. Terry Steib, 

S.V.D. for the 40
th
 anniversary of the Diocese of Memphis.  The Mass will take place in the Cathedral, 1695 Central Ave. 

on Thursday, the 6
th
 of January at 6:30 p.m.  We ask anyone who has regional Polish dress to wear your outfits as a part of 

the Diocesan cultural corner. 

 

 

             


